
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
May 10, 2023 via Skype 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Tassio Martins, Robin Boucher, Steve Bourgeois.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.  
 
The Board welcomed back Robin Boucher from her recent trip to Ireland. 
 
Dan Morello was contacted for a quote to patch the asphalt potholes. He would not give a 
quote as it is too small a job. Tassio volunteered to patch the large holes at the front entrance 
with cold patch. Steve and Laurie volunteered to work on the two apple trees by 10-11 Lex. 
They will trim the dead branches and take down the grape vines that are strangling the trees. 
 
ALL Landscaping will bring dirt to fill the sink hole in the back of 5 Concord Rd. 
 
The Board discussed reinstating the speed bumps on Bunker Hill Rd. The Board decided not to 
have the speed bumps installed this year. The Board agreed to have a 15mph speed limit sign 
installed. 
 
The Board agreed that there was enough in the budget to have 9-10 Concord Rd. to be the last 
building for the siding remediation for 2023. Tassio will be in touch with Bilmar Construction. 
 
The Board discussed the possibility of an earlier Annual Meeting outside at the water shed 
during the day. This will be noted in the next newsletter for opinions form the membership. 
 
The street light at 26 Lex continues to malfunction. Steve B will contact electrician for repair. 
 
There is a conduit on the outside of 58 Lex that needs repair. 
 
Adjourn 7:17pm. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0 
 
 


